2021/11/01 8:21 University of Michigan Mail - 11-01-21 Thurston PTO Newsletter

IVERSITY OF
IL\J/[NICHSIGACI)\] Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

11-01-21 Thurston PTO Newsletter

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us>
Reply-To: smsurerus@gmail.com
To: jeremydb@umich.edu

ﬁ/ Thurston Elementary Heron
| PTO Happenings

November 1, 2021
Stay in touch with PTO Email us or Visit our Site or Facebook Page

Newsletter submissions are due by Saturday, 5pm to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com

Upcoming Events and Reminders

November 1: No School

November 2: No School (Election Day; Bring a canned/dried food to donate at Thurston when you vote!)

November 16 @ 6-7pm: Virtual PTO Meeting (Zoom Link)

Fundraiser Success!

Fundraiser Grand Total: $11,483.50!

Herons, we did a great job! We are so proud of our community for all their efforts to raise funds for the PTO and show
support with time and donations for this event. Now, we can continue to support teachers in their classrooms and the
students of Thurston. Thank you to all the kiddos and grown-ups for sharing your fundraising efforts to help move
towards our $15,000 goal. We will leave the collection window open until November 12 in case there are any additional
donations - please continue to share your fundraising link with loved ones! Thank you!

Register Here for GetMovinFundHub
Grade 1: $3,105 65 shares for mystery prize
Grade 5: $2,0935 48 shares for mystery prize

Team Schmid: $1,195 for Pizza Party

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=d16b998001&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1715228395515459461&simpl=msg-f%3A171522...
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Team Kresbach: 34 shares for Pizza Party
Individual Teacher Participation:
Ms. Visel: #1 for a Fun-Run Parking Spot

Ms. Demps: #2 for a Fun-Run Parking Spot

Donations & Match Programs

The PTO continues to collect general donations through its website. Please check to see if your employer participates in
donation matching via Benevity or other programs:

https://lwww.a2schools.org/Page/17927

Harvest Fun Parade Day was a Hit!

Thank you to Superior Lawn Care and Snow Removal for donating the hay bales and to our donors for the pumpkins. The
Harvest obstacle was a super fun addition to the costume parade. No rain will ever stop Heron spirit!

November 2: Election Day, Pantry Donations

There will be a box for pantry donations at Thurston Elementary on Election Day. Consider bringing in some canned
and/or dried goods, paper products, toiletries, etc. when you come to vote. Thank you for your support!

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=d16b998001&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1715228395515459461&simpl=msg-f%3A171522...  2/5
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Store Fundraising

Support Thurston PTO while shopping

If you would like to make a donation directly to Thurston PTO, please visit our homepage

v
amazon PBUSCH'S ‘
- Fuesh Feod Mankel

Amazon.com Start at smile.amazon.com
Kroger Go to www.kroger.com and click on the Community tab, then Community Rewards
Busch's Log in to your MyWay account through buschs.com/MyWay and click the Cash for Education icon.

Shutterfly Use the Thurston storefront at http://thurstonpto.shutterflystorefront.com/ and we'll receive credit for every purchase.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=d16b998001&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1715228395515459461&simpl=msg-f%3A171522...  3/5
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Arbor = sHop
DONATE
THRIFT SHOP = SUPPORT

2280 S. Industrial Hwy. + a2ptothriftshop.org
Supporting Ann Arbor Public Schools and its Students Since 1993

Our Mission Statement

We are a local, nonprofit thrift shop promoting equity in our community
by supporting Ann Arbor Public Schools’ parent teacher organizations
and student activities.

Our Vision

A diverse and thriving community in which every Ann Arbor Public
Schools student has equitable access to enrichment opportunities inside
and outside the classroom.

Thank you for helping us achieve our mission!

Ann Arbor FTO Thrift Shop

SH@WCASE

Call 734-996-9155 or visit our website
Wil O f or FaceBook page for Current Hours

The PTO wants to hear from you!
Email us or Visit our Site
Facebook Page

Email submissions to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor
Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:

Unsubscribe

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=d 16b998001&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1715228395515459461&simpl=msg-f%3A171522...
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SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.
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